
The July 11, 2012, Regional Water Board Meeting has been canceled due to a lack of 

quorum. The Regional Water Board intends to consider the adoption of the Tentative 

Order for water quality certification and waste discharge requirements for the Napa 

County Flood Control and Water Conservation District (Applicant). The Order would 

direct the Applicant to implement its Stream Maintenance Program as specified in the 

Napa County Stream Maintenance Manual. The Regional Water Board will consider 

adoption of this Order during a meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated 

below: 

 

DATE: August 8, 2012 

TIME: 9:00 a.m. 

PLACE: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building 

1515Clay Street, Oakland 
 

The comment period is now closed. We will post the final Board package including our 

response to comments on our website at least one week prior to the hearing. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Fred Hetzel at(510) 

622-2357 or E-mail at fhetzel@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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